Beill

June 26,1997
To: Chef Oren James
19 Earnbridge St
Toronto, Ontario
M6K-1N2

From: Christina Maratta
700 Lawrence Ave West
Toronto, Ontario
M6A-3A5

Dear Chef Oren James

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting us for lunch. Your restaurant
is in a prime location. We found the service wonderful and very pampering. The food was
delicious and your ever so famous chocolate dipped strawberries were to die for.

Although I would like nothing better to set up shop in your pavilion for the summer. I have
had some difficulties with policies and permits. I hope to keep in contact with you for
future opportunities. Please feel free to contact me anytime (416)329-8179

Thanks again Oren I know you put alot of hard work into this. Hope to talk to you soon.

hristina Maratta
Special Events

Ps: Please find enclosed a token of our appreciation



